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Coding contest by Codechef Chapter  
 

CodeChef RCOEM Chapter organized a competitive coding contest on December 14th 

2021, under the name "Welcome to CodeChef RCOEM Chapter". The main motive of the 

competition was to introduce the participants to competitive programming in a fun and easy way. 

The contest also served as a platform for recruiting new members for the RCOEM CodeChef 

Chapter. The open to all event attracted a total participation of 285 students including entries from 

outside India. The competition was time bound and focused on concepts like algorithms, data 

structures and problem solving. The question setters designed the questions in a way that made 

them fun and accessible for amateur competitive programmers. They were well received and 

gained positive feedback from 3 star and 2 star coders that participated. A few students from the 

competition were shortlisted to become a member of the RCOEM CodeChef Chapter, the event 

benchmarked their abilities and proved to be crucial in the recruitment process. Overall the event 

was a great success, the chapter was successful in achieving its motives.  

 

 
  



 
 

 

 

 

Global Coding Contest INDIAN PROGRAMMING LEAGUE (IPL) by 

Codechef Chapter 
 

            Codechef Chapter, RCOEM, organized a competitive programming contest on 9th October 

2021 from 18:00 hrs IST to 20:00 hrs IST, to help students judge their programming skills in a 

timed environment. The contest aimed to make amateur students understand their competition 

and take an initiative towards increasing their ranking. The contest gained a successful 

participation of 252 students with a total of 635 submissions. It included 8 questions based on 

algorithms, data structures and problem solving. Students from 1st, 2nd, 3rd and 4th year B. Tech 

from International, National as well as 3rd tier colleges participated in the contest of which 60% 

of them were able to solve the first 3 questions. Many 6 star and 5 star rated coders on the 

platform appreciated the contest difficulty and enjoyed the problem set. 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



Live Coding Workshop by CodeChef Chapter 
 

CodeChef Chapter RCOEM organized a live coding workshop on 6th November 2021. 

This workshop was organized for the First year and Third Year UG students of the college 

belonging to various branches. Around 70 students participated in this workshop. The workshop 

was delivered by Codechef executive member Atharva Kharabe who is a student from the IT 

Department, and also a 4-Star coder on CodeChef. The main purpose of this workshop was to 

familiarize students with basics of programming. The responses from the students who attended 

the workshop were quite positive so it is safe to say that the workshop was a great success.  

 

 
Atharva Kharabe, 3rd year student and 4-Star coder on CodeChef, explaining a C++ program to students attending the 

workshop. 

 
 


